
St. Matt’s Midweek Update – 20th June 2025 

 
 
I hope you are enjoying / surviving the hot weather!! 
 
 
 
 

Notices 

 
This Sunday (22nd June) we have our main 10am service with groups 
for children and young people. Liz will be speaking to us on the next 
chapter of Joseph - Genesis 43:1-34. 
 
Next Sunday (29th June) we also have our main 10am service and we 
will be having a break from Joseph to welcome Sarah Finch from Life & 
Soul to talk to us. There will be groups for children, but the young people 
will stay in the service. 

 
 
Church lunch and afternoon at Adamswell - Sunday 6th July 

We are going to get together for a BBQ lunch and afternoon of 
activities at Adamswell in Langton Green on 6th July after church. 
Activities will include a bouncy castle, archery, axe throwing, 
rounders, walks - or you might prefer just to chill and chat to people!  
We will provide the meat and rolls for the BBQ and some drinks, for 
a suggested donation of £2.50 per person. If you can bring a salad 
or a pudding that would be great. 

This is now only 2 weeks away, so please sign up if you are planning to come! 
You can sign up here https://stmatts.churchsuite.com/events/kkeoe2br or at the back of church.  
If you would like to lead a walk on that afternoon, or if you would be able to help with the BBQ or 
giving anyone a lift, please do let me know. Please also bring camping chairs or picnic rugs to sit 
on. 
 

 
Knitting hub is on tomorrow morning (Sat 21st June) in the church centre, from 
10.30am - 12pm. Everyone is welcome! 
 
 

 
 
 
Let's get together to pray! 
Our next prayer meeting is on Sunday 13th July 8.30am to 
9.30am in the church centre, with a simple breakfast! 
 
 

 
 
Petition to make High Brooms Station more accessible 
Our local MP, Mike Martin, has launched a petition to get the funding to make High Brooms 
Station accessible for all.  
To read more and to sign the petition, have a look at his letter here https://mike-martin.co.uk/high-
brooms-upgrade 

https://stmatts.churchsuite.com/events/kkeoe2br


 
 
St. Matthew's School are holding their summer fayre on the school field on Saturday 5th July 
11am - 2pm. Children get free entry and adults’ entry is 50p. Please do support the school if you 
can. 
If anyone would like to volunteer to run a stall for 30 mins or more they are still looking for 
volunteers. Email the.pta@st-matthews.kent.sch.uk 
 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend! We'd love to see you on Sunday morning - the church will 
probably be the coolest place to be! 
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